
January 22, 2019 

 

 

A work session meeting of the Port Jefferson School District Board of Education was held on 

January 22, 2019 at Edna Louise Spear Elementary School.  Present at the 7:03 p.m. call to order 

by President Kathleen Brennan, were Vice-President Tracy Zamek, Board Members Ryan 

Biedenkapp, Ellen Boehm, David Keegan, and Rene Tidwell, Superintendent of Schools Paul 

Casciano, Deputy Superintendent Sean Leister, and District Clerk Janice Baisley.   Board Member 

Ryan Walker arrived at 7:15 p.m.   

 

WORK SESSION 

 

Dr. Casciano recapped the meeting held with Brookhaven Town officials regarding the LIPA 

settlement with the Town. 

 

Mr. Leister presented a first draft of the 2019-2020 budget, including how the LIPA settlement 

with the Town of Brookhaven will impact taxes in Port Jefferson School District.  Discussion 

ensued. 

 

BOARD BUSINESS 

 

Mrs. Tidwell inquired whether consideration had been given to having the community forums live-

streamed and archived.  Discussion ensued regarding pros and cons of doing so and possible 

alternatives to live-streaming. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

At 8:05 p.m., motion was made by Mr. Keegan, seconded by Mrs. Tidwell and carried 7-0 to 

adjourn. 

 

        

        _____________________________ 
 

 


